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As a school community, the safety of those in our care is of primary importance. We regularly conduct
safety drills to ensure our students and staff members are prepared in the event of an emergency.
These include fire drills as well as drills for responding to possible threats in or around our buildings;
definitions of different school emergency types can be found on the back of this page. As part of our
commitment to safety and security, the district is equipped with a visitor management system, interior
and exterior cameras, and access controls limiting entry to staff members carrying an identification
badge. When conducting safety drills, it is our goal to enact all the safety features we would utilize in
a real emergency.
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